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The Santa Maria Camera Club Newsletter September 2A23

President's Message

Hi everyone,

Hope you enjoyed August and the two Super Moons. Does anyone get some good photos of
them? I wish I had, but I was too busy.
I look forward to seeing you all at one of our meetings or field trips.
May you find the light you are looking for!
See you soon!

Jeanne Sparks

Vp message

I hope to see all of you at the program on September 6 at Merrill Gardens. My chemotherapy is

done (though I have not had a scan yet). Send up to 3 images to Greg or bring them on a thumb
drive for our group input on ways you might improve them.

I have wonderful news for the club. Dan Holmes has agreed to judge our September 21 image
competition. Remember that there is a theme for September... "animals."
Dan is an excellent photographer and we have enjoyed his Thoughtfuljudging many times.

Cheryl


